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I object to any further expansion of the North Byron Parklands events. The potential for
 harm to patrons and for damage to the environment is not worth the so-called economic
 benefits. The events produce only a few permanent positions - the rest are casual and
 only last the length of the events. The major festivals are majority owned by Live Nation, a
 US company that is under investigation by the Dept of Justice for serious violation of anti-
trust laws.

 •      The current approval allows 10 event days for large, medium, and small music events 
 and 10 days for non-music “minor community events” of up to 1,500 people.

The proposed usage has increased substantially and is now: 
5 days for Splendour (35,000-50,000) instead of the usual 3 days 
5 days for Falls (35,000) instead of the usual three days 
3 days for other events up to 25,000 (could be three one-day events) 
2 days for other events up to 5,000 (could be two one-day events) 
2 days for non-music focused minor community events

This is a massive increase in use and flies in the face of the 2016 approved modification
 that was supposedly to allow for more “minor community events”. Those 10 additional
 “minor community event” days have morphed into 8 additional big-festival days and only
 2 “minor community event” days. This is a classic bait-and-switch move.

 

Please don’t allow this further development,

 

Trish Reynolds

 




